
From: Smith, Austin <AustinSmith@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 7/19/2016 1:29:22 PM
Subject: FW: GHS transfer of ownership

Attachments: Governor Haley.pdf
ATT00001.htm

Do y’all have a standard response for constituents who write requesting legal opinions?
 
From: Dr. Ira Williams [mailto:drirawilliams@gmail.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2016 11:18 AM

To: Smith, Austin

Subject: GHS transfer of ownership
 
Governor Haley please accept the 1-page PDF regarding my grave concerns with the recent transfer of 
ownership of the Greenville Health System. I consider myself to be an expert on the healthcare delivery system, 
and therefore I can provide far more details supporting my concerns. I was recently nominated by 
Representative Garry Smith to become a member of the GHS Board of Trustees, but my nomination was 
blocked by the GHS current board. I hope I can anticipate a response to my query.
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